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Thank you to all parents who attended parents evening this week – whether it was face-to-face or 
by phone.  All seemed to go very well and some very positive comments were made.  Thank you 
also for the foodbank donations made – the RAFT Foundation were very grateful – I’m sure that 
we, as a school, have helped lots of people in the Rossendale area. Great work! 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Y1 – Murphy Radford      

Y2 – Jake Johnson            

Y3 – Oliver King and 
Alicia Burnett-Hughes 

Y4 – Jack Donegan 

Y5 – Arabella Gregory 

Y6 – Logan Bennion             
 

 
 

Breakfast Club 

 

(open register) 
Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

Last week’s best attendance is 

Year 3 

with 99.1% - WELL DONE! 

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones should NOT 
be used on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

Out and About in Whitworth 
As part of their look at Whitworth Past and Present - and to examine 

signs of Autumn - our Year 2 class went on a visit to Wallbank Lodge this  

  
week and had a great time collecting fallen leaves and looking at all the 

changes that are happening around the area at the moment.   

It was great to see our children out and about and the healthy smiles on 

their faces as they enjoyed some outdoor learning.  Well done Year 2! 
 

 

PTFA DISCO on Thurs 4th November 
Tickets will be going on sale next week for the School 

Disco organised by the PTFA.  We will be having two 

separate discos – one for Rec, Yr1 and Yr2 at 3:15pm 

and one for our older pupils at 4:45pm. 

Tickets will cost £4 and will include food, drink and sweets.  This will 

be a great opportunity to have fun and to support our school! 
 

Relaxing Yoga! 
A sense of calm descended over St Bartholomew’s this week as all pupils had  

  
the opportunity to enjoy a yoga session provided by Rossendale 

Leisure Trust.  All children seemed to enjoy their time with Laura 

and teachers commented how peaceful the class seemed afterwards! 
 

 
 

Just a reminder that there will be no clubs on 
next week as it is the last week of the half term. 

 

Pupil/sibling photos 
will be taken after half-

term on Wednesday 
3rd November. 
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